
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  January 31, 2022 

SUBJECT: Public Hearing for Fee and Service Changes in Waste Connections’ Franchise 

Service Area in Deschutes County 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

This is a Public Hearing and no motion is being recommended at this time. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

On Monday, January 24, 2022, the Department of Solid Waste participated in a Work 

Session with the Board of County Commissioners to discuss the expansion of residential 

recyclable collection in Deschutes County. This Public Hearing is to receive public testimony 

with regards to the proposed changes to fees and services for residential recycling 

collection services provided by Waste Connections in Deschutes County. The changes 

proposed are as follows: 

 Add weekly collection of comingle recyclables and glass collection in Sunriver, 

Oregon as a weekly universal side-yard collection service at a rate of $14 per month. 

 Add comingle recyclables, glass and yard debris collection in Waste Connections’ 

Distant Rural Service Zone as a bi-weekly universal curbside service at a rate of 

$14/month 

 Add glass and yard debris collection in Waste Connections’ Rural Service Zone as a 

bi-weekly universal curbside service at a rate of $10/month 

The public record will remain open for the submittal of comments until 5:00 p.m. on 

Monday, February 14, 2022. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

None. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Chad Centola, Director of Solid Waste 

Timm Schimke, Senior Advisor 


